
 

 

 

Suŵŵary of ResideŶt’s issues aŶd actioŶs  
Ward: Erdington  

Date of meeting: 17th 2016, 7.30pm St Barnabas Church  

 

Present: Councillors Robert Alden, Bob Beauchamp and Gareth Moore   

                Officer   Lesley Bannister – Community Governance Manager    

There were approximately 15 residents in attendance.   

Election of a Ward Chairman – Councillor Alden was elected by his fellow Councillors as Ward Chairman for 2016/17.  

Local News from Councillors  

 Councillor Alden updated the forum on local planning issues including the Central square development and recent planning applications.    

 Councillors Moore and Beauchamp – declared that they were both members of the Planning Committee and therefore would not be taking part in 

any discussion on planning matters 

 Councillor Alden introduced the Ward Litter Plans. The assembled group were asked to comment on and give suggestion for the following three 

questions:- 

- What were the top five issues for cleaner streets 

- Five suggestion for improved recycling and  

- What support do local businesses want?     

 Councillor Alden introduced plans for a proposed pedestrian refuse and road marking at Moor End Lane and Spring Lane. The scheme was discussed 

at length by Councillors and residents, and the following concerns were raised : 

1. ResideŶts felt that ŵotorists do Ŷot sloǁ doǁŶ for the ĐrossiŶg so they didŶ’t ďelieǀe they ǁould sloǁ doǁŶ for road marking. 
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2. Some residents requested traffic lights Cllr Alden said that ǁasŶ’t possible on the grounds of suitability and cost.  

3. Residents were very concerned with the illegal parking by parents in the whole area of St Barnabas School.   

 

At the end of the discussion it was agreed to move to formal consultation. 

ResideŶt’s issues and concerns  

 The junction of Tyburn Road and Kingsbury Road by the Lidl store. Residents complained that motorists were making illegal turns at this junction 

and suggested that the junction needed more road markings. 

 Residents raised concerns over anti-social behaviour on Erdington High Street which the residents felt was alcohol related.  Councillors gave the 

group an update on the public space protection order and on the current licensing issues and policies.   

 Residents and councillors discussed the Boundary Commissions response to the issues raised at the last Ward meeting, some of which had been 

addressed to the Ward’s satisfaction. The assembled group agreed they wanted the Commission to consider further proposals, and following a 

vote, agreed a further motion to the Commission which was to be actioned on their behalf by the Community Governance Manager. 

 

The meeting concluded at 8.30pm 
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1 Residents and Councillors in 

attendance 

The residents were concerned that the response from the 

Boundary Commission had not  taken all their concerns into 

account a vote was taken  and a further submission was made on 

the Wards behalf     

Submission to the 

Boundary 

Commission re 

resideŶts’ 
concerns 

Lesley Bannister  

Completed 

2 Residents  Planning application at 7 Osbourne Rd south. Objections were 

raised on the grounds of out of keeping, over intensive, parking 

and loss of trees.  

Objection to 

planning ----

Application has 

since been 

WITHDRAWN 

Lesley Bannister 

Completed 

3 Residents  

 

Ward Litter Plan –The residents gave feedback to the Councillors 

on :- The 5 top issues for cleaner streets,5 suggestions for 

recycling and Support for business for local business    

Feedback to 

Environmental 

service   

Councillor Alden 

4 Residents and Councillors  Agreed to go to consultation on the proposed pedestrian refuse 

and the road markings.   

District Engineers 

to consult 

Residents 

Councillor Alden to 

discuss with District 

Engineers. 

5 Residents and Councillors At the junction of Tyburn Road and Kingsbury Road –issues raised 

by residents over concerns  at the number of  illegal turns  at the 

junction .Could the road layout and marking be altered to 

Cllr Alden to 

consult with the 

District Highways 

Councillor Alden 
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eliminate confusion     Engineers.   

6 Residents  Residents complained that the bench outside  Ladbrooks Book 

makers on Erdington high street was attracting a lot of anti - 

Social behaviour ,littering ,discarded cigarette numbs  and 

drunkenness .      

Cllr Alden to rise 

with the local 

Police team. 

Councillor Alden. 

7 Residents Residents raised the issue of ASB on the high street  specifically 

mentioning the area outside  the ACORN pub and people both 

inside and standing on high street causing ASB and abuse and 

street drinking 

Cllr Alden to rise 

with the local 

Police team. 

Councillor Alden. 


